From: Dietz, Sidney

Sent: 3/8/2012 4:18:18 PM

To: 'sgm@cpuc.ca.gov' (sgm@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:

Bec:

Subject: Flat to TOU

Scott --

The only ones defaulting to TOU in November are A1, which goes to A1 TOU, and A10, which goes to
A10 TOU. The reason we were confused is that the Ag customers default a bit later, in March 2013.

yours,

sid

SB GT&S 0303748
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